BGISD/KHSAA Agreed Order Update Report
May 8, 2024

Listed below is a summary of the steps taken to implement the BGISD/KHSAA
agreed order since the February 20, 2024 Board of Control Meeting.

e The residency requirements training for spring sports coaches occurred on
February 28, 2024.

e Emergency Action Plans (EAP’s) were drilled for the following sports:

m Esports

Girls Lacrosse

Boys Lacrosse

Girls and Boys Track and Field

Baseball

m Softball

e All fall, winter, and spring coaches have acknowledged they have reviewed
the Coaches Handbook via Google Form.

e All coaches are NFHS Level 1 Certified.

On April 10, a list of athletes under Grade 9 participating in varsity sports
was shared with Joe Angolia pursuant to Component D of the order.

e On Monday, February 12, 2024 we received a request from the KHSAA for
address verifications for all middle school athletes who have played up at
the high school level for the 2022-23 school year and the 2023-24 school
year. Additionally, we have received a request for address verifications for
any athletes who have transferred to our school in those same years.
Those address verifications are also being submitted for review at this
meeting.



